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 ARLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS Item C-1-e 
 Committee of the Whole Meeting  
 December 18, 2018 
 
The Arlington School Board convened on Tuesday, December 18, 2018, at 8:05 AM at 2110 
Washington Blvd., Arlington, Virginia. 
 
Present were: 
Reid Goldstein, Chair 
Tannia Talento, Vice Chair  
Barbara Kanninen, Member 
Monique O’Grady, Member 
Nancy Van Doren, Member  
 
Also present was: 
Dr. Patrick K. Murphy, Superintendent 
John Chadwick, Assistant Superintendent, Facilities and Maintenance 
Linda Erdos, Assistant Superintendent, School and Community Relations 
Lisa Stengle, Executive Director, Planning and Evaluation 
Kathy Mimberg, Community Engagement Coordinator, Planning and Evaluation 
Julia Burgos, Chief of Staff 
 
Mr. Goldstein called the meeting to order. The Board met with staff to gather feedback on the 2018 
elementary boundary process just completed and to identify improvements for the 2020 boundary 
process.  The group identified what worked well in the process just conducted, noting the strong 
community engagement, outreach to many different groups, and extraordinary staff responsiveness 
to the Board and to the community. Opportunities to improve that were suggested included 
deemphasizing policy B-2.1, considering a consultant to help with data analysis, and providing 
parents with more information and opportunities to learn about and explore the schools being 
considered in the boundary processes. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:28 AM. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
______________________________ ______________________________ 
Melanie Elliott, Clerk Reid Goldstein, Chair 
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